
APPROVAL 

STATEMENT OF CONSISTENCY WITH COMPREHENSIVE PLAN  

UDO CLEARCODE TEXT AMENDMENT CC-21 

 

The proposed UDO ClearCode Text Amendment CC-21 (“Text Amendment”) is generally 

consistent with the recommendations of the Legacy Comprehensive Plan to improve local land use 

regulations and the UDO, and approval of the Text Amendment is reasonable and in the public 

interest because said Text Amendment, if approved, will reflect current North Carolina General 

Statute language regarding sight distance triangles and promote regulatory consistency across the 

City and County jurisdictions, thereby clarifying and improving sight triangle requirements. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


